
 
 

 
 
 

NYLT – What is it? Who is it for? Where do I sign up! 
 
Curious about the best leadership training program offered to Scouts? The 
GGAC National Youth Leadership Training staff is offering two Zoom meetings 
give you an overview of NYLT and you can get your questions answered!  
 
The first Zoom meeting will be from 7pm to 8pm on February 27 with another 
opportunity at the same time on March 10. This is a great opportunity to find 
out about NYLT from the comfort of your own home!  
 
If you’re interested, please sign-up using the NYLT Interest Form.  
We will then send you a link a few days before your preferred session!  
 
For more information, contact: NYLT@goldengatescouting.org. 
 

https://forms.gle/Jvg9aWXXBggGRwUS8
mailto:NYLT@goldengatescouting.org

